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James Gerren, Director & Building Official
togetherforbetter Werner Hellmer, Deputy Director = Scott Telford, Deputy Director

May 2, 2024
NOTICE TO INDUSTRY
Subject: Public Works Reviews on New Fence Permit Applications

Effective Monday, May 13, 2024, all fence permit applications will require a Civil review step
performed by the Clark County Public Works Department. The Civil review will primarily focus on
potential concerns over the impact a proposed fence or retaining wall may have on drainage,
easements, and other aspects of Title 30 development code. Questions regarding the Civil review
step should be directed to the assigned Public Works plan reviewer. The Civil plan review step
will occur concurrently with the Building and Zoning plan reviews just as it does on other building
permit applications.
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